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I do not support SB199.  Oregon law already appears to let the SFWC set rules and 

regulations for the taking of wildlife, this bill seems to simply allow the SFWC to make 

rules about the taking of predatory wildlife rather than the State Department of 

Agriculture.  Due to the potential economic impact of predators on Oregon 

agriculture, rule making authority about the taking of predatory and pest animals 

should remain with Agriculture.   


